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SBBA Meeting Minutes from March 26, 2019

Patrick Keenan welcomed SBBA members David Whitley, Kathy Davis, Kelly Ann Lindquist, Jim Moffat,
Kathie Springer, Tom Bucker and Charlie Kelly. Minutes from January 22nd, 2019 were adopted,
treasurer report stated we are at $3197 in our account.

Membership:
We currently have 15 members. Dues are still owed from members. St John’s reached out for
membership information. Kathy will talk with them.

SBBA Website:
The new website is Live as of February 15™. We need a group picture of the board and possibly the
members. Kelly Ann offered to take the pictures.

Promoting the SBBA:

Instead of an ad in the SBCL Newsletter, a suggestion was made to submit articles. First article should be
a history of the SBBA. Next up, would be a specific project article. Jim Moffit will have the first article
written for our review.

SBBA Events:

October and May are untapped months. Suggestions were made for a multiple day event in these
months. We are participating in the Sandbridge Open Golf Tournament on May 4th. Kathie Springer will
man the SBBA hole at the tournament. Pig Pickin is a marketing event for the SBBA. We should create a
buzz in the tent with posters on our accomplishments and our projects.

SBBA 2019 Projects:

We continue to discuss the next SBBA project. Some ideas are under consideration with follow-up to be
delivered at the next meeting.

Next meeting: Thursday, April 18, 2019, at 5:30 at the Baja.
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